
 
 

Book Week @ The Grove 
 

Wednesday 21st October 
 

 
Students are encouraged to come dressed as their favourite book character 
on the day and if possible bring the book along. Due to current COVID-19 
restrictions we are unable to invite parents to attend.  
 
We look forward to seeing all the wonderful characters we know and love. 
 
Hurstville Grove Staff 
(Jessica David – Coordinating Teacher)                                     Register number:26/20 
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